
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

            Ref:- 003/16September21 

Dear Travel Trade Partner  

 
As advised by the Republic of the Philippines Bureau of quarantine all arriving passengers including 
elderly and minors are required to complete the registration in the One Health Pass and Electronic 
Health Declaration Certificate (e-HDC).  

All passengers are mandated to Register to the BOQ One Health Pass (OHP) to declare their personal 
information, health status, and travel history. Here’s the two-step registration process: 

Step 1: One Health Pass Registration 

Prior to the Departure date, register through https://www.onehealthpass.com.ph/e-HDC/ and 
complete all required fields. Please ensure that  a copy of the  unique Transaction Number is saved. 
This Number will be required for the e-HDC Registration on the day of departure.  

Step 2: Electronic Health Declaration Checklist (e-HDC)  

On the day of Departure, all passengers must fill up the e-HDC at 
https://www.onehealthpass.com.ph/e-HDC/ by entering the unique Transaction Number generated 
during the One Health Pass Registration. This will allow the passengers to retrieve their records which 
will direct the passengers to the Health Declaration process. Upon completing all the information, the 
passenger will receive a unique QR code which will be required during Check in. It is recommended to 
have a screenshot saved on your mobile phones or a print out (if registration is done through a PC 
workstation/laptop) to avoid any inconveniences during Check in. Children and Infants should have 
individual  One Health Pass and e-HDC Registration. Parents can do the registration on their behalf 
and ensure that a file of the QR Code of each passengers is saved. This e-HDC QR code is subject for 
validation upon arrival in the Philippines. 

Please approach our Check in Agents for any difficulties in completing the mandatory government 
registration. Passengers will not be allowed to board unless the process is completed. 

 


